
Your child’s homework will now be available to access via Google Classroom. Your child 
will be bringing home a unique email and password to enable them to access Google 
Classroom at home. Here is a quick guide to logging on. 

1. Load a Google page and click sign in. 2. Insert your child’s email address. 
Each email starts with the year your 
child started school followed by their 
first name and first initial of their 
surname.  All email addresses use the 
domain 
@knavesmire.southbank.academy.

3. Insert your child’s password 
4. Click on the Google Apps button (9 dots) in 
the top right corner and select Classroom 

5. Your child’s classroom will appear 
like this….

6. Assigned work will appear in the 
classroom stream. 


